

## 聖公會基孝中學 SKH KEI HAU SECONDARY SCHOOL

5 Kai Tin Road, Lam Tin, Kowloon.

URL: www.keihau.edu.hk E-mail: info@keihau.edu.hk

TEL: 2346 0252 FAX: 2346 4648

16 October 2020

Dear Principal,

We are pleased to inform you that <u>Li Shunxuan</u>, who graduated from your school, is taking <u>Bachelor of Business Administration (Honours) - Risk and Insurance Management</u> in <u>Lingnan University</u>.

We wish our graduated students a bright future ahead, and would like to thank you for providing them an encouraging and supportive environment in their early stage of education. It has been a pleasure to carry on the responsibility of guiding the students on the right path, while helping them to reveal their hidden talents and potential.

Lastly, this academic year is surely going to be more challenging than usual due to the school suspensions. Nevertheless, let us see this as a good opportunity to demonstrate the importance of resilience to our students, when facing new and unfamiliar situations.

We hope you and your school a great academic year ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Sung Kam Man

Principal



## 聖公會基孝中學 SKH KEI HAU SECONDARY SCHOOL

5 Kai Tin Road, Lam Tin, Kowloon.

URL: www.keihau.edu.hk E-mail: info@keihau.edu.hk TEL: 2346 0252 FAX: 2346 4648

16 October 2020

Dear Principal,

We are pleased to inform you that <u>CHEUNG Wing Yan</u>, who graduated from your school, is taking <u>Department of Biomedical Sciences</u> in <u>City University of Hong Kong</u>.

We wish our graduated students a bright future ahead, and would like to thank you for providing them an encouraging and supportive environment in their early stage of education. It has been a pleasure to carry on the responsibility of guiding the students on the right path, while helping them to reveal their hidden talents and potential.

Lastly, this academic year is surely going to be more challenging than usual due to the school suspensions. Nevertheless, let us see this as a good opportunity to demonstrate the importance of resilience to our students, when facing new and unfamiliar situations.

We hope you and your school a great academic year ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Sung Kam Man

Principal